
MESQUITE GROVE ESTATES: 
 
Friendly Reminder: Considerate Parking During Holiday Season 
 
Dear Mesquite  Grove Estates Residents, 
 
I hope this message finds you well as we approach the holiday season. With festivities just 
around the corner, we are aware that many of our families and friends will be visiting, bringing 
joy and warmth to our community. In light of this, we would like to kindly request your 
cooperation in ensuring smooth parking arrangements for everyone. 
 
As we celebrate with our loved ones, it's important to be mindful of our neighbors and their 
guests. To help maintain a harmonious environment, we encourage you to make use of your 
driveways when parking. If possible, please park in front of your own home, allowing space for 
others and helping to alleviate congestion. 
 
We understand that the holiday season is a time of increased activity, and your consideration in 
this matter will contribute to a positive experience for all. By parking thoughtfully, we can 
ensure that our streets remain accessible and welcoming for everyone, including those who have 
friends and family traveling in and parking temporarily. 
 
Let's come together as a community to make this holiday season enjoyable for everyone. Your 
cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you, and happy holidays! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 

 


